
 
“I got Piper (Buttercup) last January after seeing her posted on 

Facebook. She was so cute, and according to her age and how long 
she'd been there, she had never had a home. I went to see her twice, 

she was very timid and hardly came near me - but I knew I had the 
patience she needed. I adopted her right after the second visit. She 

came out of her shell sooner than I thought she would. She's so 
dainty and quiet, loves to snuggle, and makes the most adorable 
little squeaks. She leaves me presents (toys, socks, hair ties). A 

couple of months later, I saw Pippa (Elsa). She was a few months 
younger than Piper, but I thought they'd be a good match. They were 
inseparable pretty much since I got Pippa home. Pippa is very vocal 
and always into something! She will play by herself for hours. They 
have bonded nicely even though they have different personalities. 

I'm so happy I have them both and that they have each other!” 


